AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE

Al
|€ April 2019

Committee Chair

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee
PO Box 6100

CANBERRA ACT 2601

Dear Chair

Correction to Hansard

| write to you concerning evidence provided to the Senate Standing Committee on
Legal and Constitutional Affairs during the Budget Estimates hearing on Thursday 4
April 2019.

We have identified an amendment required to Hansard, regarding the testimony

provided (page 93 of the transcript refers).

On checking our records, | can confirm that the Australian Federal Police wrote to

Minister Dutton as Minister for Home Affairs on 25 June 2018.

Yours sincerely

W) Chris Black
Chief of Staff
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